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Date:    December 30, 2014 
Time:  9:30 AM   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Crash Vehicle vs. Pedestrians         
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department investigated a vehicle vs. pedestrian crash in the 300 block of 
N. Koeller St. on Monday, December 29, 2014 at about 9:30PM.   
 
Oshkosh Police determined that a 21year-old male and 22 year-old female were pushing a 
stroller with a one year-old male north on N. Koeller St. in the right lane of traffic when a 
Chrysler PT Cruiser being driven by a 26 year-old female from Oshkosh made contact with the 
21 year-old and the stroller with the one year-old.   
 
The 21 year-old was transported to Theda Clark Hospital in Neenah, WI with non-life 
threatening injuries to the leg and head.  The one year-old was taken to Aurora Hospital with 
non-life threatening injuries.  The 22 year-old female who was walking with the 21 year-old male 
and one year-old male was not injured. 
 
Alcohol and drugs do not appear to be involved in the crash and the 26 year-old driver was 
cooperative and did submit to a blood test.  Test results will be released once analysis is 
complete.       
 
No citations were issued.       
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